
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

School Attendance by Class  
 

 

 Flamingos 98.1%  Kingfishers 99% Jackdaws 92.5% Hummingbirds 89%  5 

 

Whole School Attendance this week is 94.6% 

 

Each week the class with the highest attendance will win a £10 voucher, this can be saved and 

spent on whatever they would like for their class. 

 

This weeks £10 voucher goes to Kingfishers 

 

Punctuality Award Winners 

 

 Isabel - Flamingos 

                                             Jacob - Kingfishers 

 Henry S - Jackdaws 

    Ben - Hummingbirds 

 

Dojos for punctualily will be awarded to everyone who had 100% punctuality. 

 

 

 

 

 

Goodbye We will be saying goodbye to Mrs Lister at the end of term. She will be greatly 

missed by everyone and we thank her for her support and professionalism. We wish her all the 

best for the future. 

 

Easter Egg Raffle The Friends will be running the always popular Easter Egg raffle at the 

end of term. Tickets are now available to purchase through ParentMail.   Any donations of 

Easter eggs for the raffle would be very much appreciated - please drop any donations off at 

reception. 

All children will receive an egg from the Friends so no one will be left out. 
 

The Circus is coming! Exciting news - the circus will be coming to Bawburgh school on 

Saturday 13th May!!  There will be three shows at 11am, 1pm and 3pm in a big top on the school 

field with food and stalls for all the family to enjoy. 

Tickets are £7 each - a bargain for a professional travelling circus (under 2’s on parents' laps 

are free).  Tickets will be £8 on the day so please purchase in advance. 
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This is an event for the whole community and we really hope you can make it. Families and 

friends are very welcome so please invite anyone from outside the school community who would 

like to come.  Tickets are exclusively for sale to The Bawburgh School and Barford Primary 

School until Easter, then they are offered to the wider community.  Tickets may sell out, so 

order now!! 

 

Tickets are available to purchase online at: 

 

https://the-friends-of-bawburgh-school.sumupstore.com/ 

 

No physical tickets will be issued - please bring printed / email confirmation of ticket purchase 

on the day. 

 

Parents Evening Bookings are now open.  This will take place in the school hall on 28th and 

29th March  from 2 pm to 6 pm.  Please note that there will be no crèche available, but 

afterschool club will still be running. 
 

 

Red Nose Day Donations can still be made through ParentMail for Red Nose Day. £1.00. 
 

Livestock 2023 We have had the most amazing week with Helga and Jellybean. The children 

have really enjoyed seeing and interacting with them at break and lunchtimes and learning 

about them during the week, producing some fantastic work in class. We will miss Helga 

bleeting 'Hello' and demanding a fuss when the children come up onto the field, they have such 

fantastic characters and really been a part of the school. 

The early years class at Barford (Dormice) also came over to visit and had a lovely time 

together with Flamingos. Parents from each class have also had the opportunity to meet our 

woolly friends and hopefully enjoyed the experience.  

 

The Farmer (Mark) will pop into school next week to follow up and answer questions we were 

unable to and we have a few gifts to say thank you.  
 

Uniform Sale The Friends shall be setting up the second hand uniform stall in the hall for 

Parents evening, please have a look if you need anything. Donations to the friends welcome, 

many thanks. 
 

Virtual Marathon Bawburgh is taking on the WNDSSP Virtual London Marathon Challenge! 

Children are aiming to run as many miles as they can before April the 24th with an aim to run 

26.2 miles: the distance of the London Marathon!  

This challenge supports the national drive to encourage each child to have 60 active minutes a 

day.  

Our Year 6 house captains will be organising a running club every lunchtime next week to get 

things underway. 6 laps of the field is a mile so we will encourage children to try 3 to 6 laps 

each!  

Everyone will have a sheet sent home to record their miles that they complete  over the 

weekend and during the holidays.  
 



WNDSSP (our School Sports Partnership) are offering prizes to individuals and also to the 

most active schools so everyone is taking on a personal challenge and a team challenge. Every 

mile counts! 
 

EDP Lego vouchers We are collecting tokens from the newpapers for a chance to win 

vouchers to spend on Lego educational toys.  Please drop off your tokens in the box in the 

Office.  Thank you. 
 

Afterschool Club Don’t forget your April forms. We are getting fully booked!  If you wish to 

book places for Breakfast club this needs to be actioned on ParentMail. 
 

Diary Dates  
30.03.23 Hummingbirds Parent Lunch  

28.03.23 and 29.03.23 Parents Evening  

 

 


